DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN BIOLOGY

22nd August, 1974.

Dr Robert A. Cross,
Clinical Immunology,

Reyal Perth Hospital,
Box X2213, G.P.O.,

PERTH. W.A. 6001.
Dear Bob,

We will be delighted to see you here when you
are over at the end of September. You can contact me on
either 73-2846 (home) or 49-3086 (work) and let me know
when you will be free.

Under separate cover we are sending you a
duplicate copy of the Cundeelee results. Many thanks for
the bleeding lists for Beagle Bay.

With all good wishes,

Yours sincerely,

R. L. KIRK.




